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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

John D. Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director Jft 

Brenda Ahlberg, Office of Emergency Management Manager 

January 25, 2022 

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for RFP22-014 Siren Warning System Assessment 

On November 29, 2021 , the Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of Emergency Management formally 
solicited proposals for RFP22-014 Siren Warning System Assessment. The request for proposals 
was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion and the Anchorage Daily News on November 30, 2021. 

The project consists providing a Siren Warning System to provide warning tones and messages 
that inform citizens of emergencies and life-safety events that are transpiring . 

On the due date of December 15, 2021, six (6) proposals were received and reviewed by a review 
committee as follows: 

FIRMS 
HQE Systems, Inc. 
Integrated Notifications, LLC 
Arcticom, LLC 
Tusa Consulting Services 
ATI Systems, Inc. 

Mission Critical Partners, LLC 

LOCATION 
Temecula, California 
Allendale, Michigan 
Anchorage, Alaska 

Liberty, Missouri 
East Boston, Massachusetts 
Port Matilda, Pennsylvania 

TOTAL SCORE 
215 
175 
172 
167 
128 

128 

The highest ranking proposa l, which includes a cost factor, was submitted by HQE Systems, Inc. 
with a lump sum cost proposal of $19,386.40. The proposal review committee recommends award 
of a contract to HQE Systems, Inc. of Temecula, California. Your approval for this award is hereby 
requested. 

Funding of this contract will be charged to account number 271 .94910.21 HSP.43011. 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

Notes: NA 

1/ 25 / 2022 

Date 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No. 271.94910.21 HSP.4301 1 

Amou~~9.38~{f 
1/25/20 2 

By: ____ _ Date: __ _ 




